

## Letter to Mayor Bloomberg

RUBEN DIAZ June 25, 2010

ISSUE: AGING

COMMITTEE: AGING

SENATOR RUBEN DIAZ, SR. 32ND DISTRICT

LEGISLATIVE OFFICE BUILDING ROOM 307 ALBANY, NEW YORK 12947 [388 455-261 FAX (518) 426-6945

DISTRICT OFFICE. 900 ROCERS PLACE BRONX. NEW YORK 10459 (718) 991-3009 FAX (718) 991-4009



AGING COMMITTEE

COMMITTEES
BANKS
FINANCE
HOUSING CONSTRUCTION
6 COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
INSURANCE
INVESTIGATIONS 6
GOVERNMENTAL OPERATIONS

SUDSCIARY TRANSPORTATION

June 24, 2010

Honorable Michael R. Bloomberg Mayor, City of New York City Hall New York, NY 10007

Dear Mayor Bloomberg.

We are deeply saddened and disappointed to hear that you remain on course with an ill-advised plan to shutter 50 senior centers on June 30, 2010.

Please click on the attached "PDF link" to view the full letter to Mayor Bloomberg regarding the closure of senior centers.